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Ofsted Outcome 
 

Friday 8th December 
 

Dear Families of Brackenwood Infant School,  
 
It gives me great pleasure to be able to inform you that Brackenwood Infant 
School remains an OUTSTANDING school, as judged by Ofsted on 15th 
November 2023!  
 
I have attached a copy of the report to this letter so that you can see the 
official judgement.  
 
I honestly find it difficult to express in words how proud I am of our amazing 
children, staff, governors and families. This outcome is for our entire 
Brackenwood community and I know how proud you will all be that your 
children attend an outstanding school.  
 
This incredible outcome would not have been achieved without our families. 
The parent feedback that was sent to Ofsted was incredible and although I 
was not permitted to see all of the comments, the ones that were read to me 
by the lead inspector made me feel quite emotional (in a good way). During 
the entire 3 day inspection we felt overwhelmed by the amount of support that 
we received with families wishing us luck, providing us with words of 
encouragement and even dropping off care packages for the staffroom.  
 
This outstanding outcome belongs to every single person and child 
associated with Brackenwood Infant School and I would also like to thank the 
staff, volunteers and governors that have previously worked in this building for 
all of their contributions as well. 
 
Have a wonderful Christmas and I wish you all the very best for 2024! 
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mr Chris Mervyn 
Headteacher of Brackenwood Infant School  
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